
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Dear Representative Steve Huebert,  
 
I am a long time Kansas resident and I care about medical freedom. Where there is risk 
there must be choice! This saying is substantial for more health related decisions than 
just vaccinations!  We should all have a choice in our health care; our preventative care, 
diagnostic measures and treatment courses. And if there were not risk there would be 
no need to have zero liability for the manufacturers and seventy-five cents of every 
vaccination go into the pot to pay out for injury! I absolutely think there should be 
recommendations by professionals but it should not be mandated. As a parent myself, I 
believe I should have decision making power for my children and be able seek sound 
medical advice from providers of my choice to make those decisions. We should always 
have in place the medical and religious exemptions. I fully support the the proposed 
legislation which will limit the power of KDHE to mandate additional vaccinations for 
children.  
 
States that have overreached their government bounds and clenched on to people's 
freedoms have people leaving in droves! The state of Kansas needs to recognize that 
overreach and refuse to take those freedoms! We can be a haven state for people who 
value the freedom to choose to be empowered to make wise health choices! The state 
of Kansas must see the need this fulfills and opportunity it presents to bring people and 
revenue to the state.  
 
This is just a snapshot of why me and my family are for HEALTH FREEDOM! We will 
stand up for health freedom for our generation and the generations yet to come! We are 
praying for a healthy and FREE state of Kansas! 
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
Katie Smith 
Olathe, Kansas 
 


